
. McGill University 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

*

Jamary 12, 1939

Dear Sir,

This will acknowledge your letter of November 15th. Please 

pardon ay delay in answering it. I, of course, am aware of the Im­

portance of the subject to which you refer and of the mature consideration 

which It merits. I am, as you must know, an American. It would therefore 

not be appropriate for me to participate in the discussion of a public 

policy so significant to a country of which I am not a citizen.

With very kindest regards,

I remain,

Very truly yours,

Mr. B.K.iieGonnell, 
26 Kipg St. 8., 
Toronto, Ont.


